
 
 

January 20, 2021 

 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503  

 Re:   U-200281:  Updated Response to Commission Request for COVID-19 related data  

pursuant to Order 01 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Attached please find PSE’s updated responses to the UTC Staff Proposed COVID-19 Response 

Term Sheet (Term Sheet), approved by the Commission in Order 01 of Docket U-200281 on 

October 20, 2020.  At the time of its December 1, 2020 filing, PSE was unable to provide data 

items #6a and #6d.  PSE has investigated and resolved these issues. 

 

A summary of the updates to the attached response follows:  

 

Number Question Data Comments 

6a) Number of customers by customer class 

with required deposits at the beginning 

of each month 

PSE can now pull this data (previously 

missing from its December 1, 2020 

submission). 

6b) Number of customers by customer class 

required to submit new or increased 

deposits each month 

PSE initially submitted data that was 

pulled from a source which contained 

actual security deposits along with 

security deposits that were calculated but 

never charged (meaning they were 

waived prior to ever being assessed).  

This has been fixed using a corrected 

data source.  The corrected data is 

incorporated into the attached report.  

6c) Number of customers by customer class 

whose deposits were reduced in part or 

foregone each month 

Data remains unchanged from original 

submission. 

6d) Number of customers by customer class 

whose deposits were returned in full 

each month 

PSE can now pull this data (previously 

missing from its December 1, 2020 

submission). 
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Please contact Carol Wallace at (425) 424-7351 for additional information about these responses.   

If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 

Attachments: Updated Attachment A 

mailto:Jon.Piliaris@pse.com

